
【Notice of Interview Article Publication 
in “Newsweek International” and “THE WORLDFOLIO” 】

Kyoichiro Oki, President of SPK Corporation (hereinafter “SPK”), was interviewed by 
British news service and interview articles were published in No. 13, Vol. 177, 15th

October 2021 issue of “Newsweek International” and on the website of “THE 
WORLDFOLIO”.

In this interview, Oki talks about countermeasures for the fast-growing electrified 
vehicles market, expansion of overseas locations, SPK’s new global brand, “GSPEK 
PREMIUM”, which creates high added value, and activities based on the medium-term 
business plan called “VISION 2030”.

Newsweek International
＜Please see the article from here.＞

THE WORLDFOLIO
＜Please see the article from here.＞

【Inquiry Recipient】
SPK Corporation

Investor and Public Relations Office

5-4 Fukushima 5-chome, 
Fukushima-ku, Osaka 553-0003, Japan
TEL+81-6-6454-2578
FAX+81-6-6454-2494
E-mail:kouhou@spk.co.jp

*These articles have been permitted for publication only on this site.
Please take care not to reproduce, divert and reprint.

https://d.newsweek.com/en/file/462010/japan-october-report.pdf?utm_source=InternalPromo&utm_medium=Homepage&utm_campaign=JapanReport#page=3
http://www.theworldfolio.com/interviews/spk-corp-playing-vital-part-in-the-ev-revolution-/4991/
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